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FINTestimony

From: Mary Lacques [hokuokekai50@msn.com]

Sent: Monday, March 31, 2008 12:03 PM

To: FINTestimony

Subject: Strong support of SB2546 SD2 HD1

Mary Lacques
61-131 Punalau PI.
Hale'iwa HI 96712

Testimony in strong support of SB2546 Relating to Offender Reentry
Monday March 31, 2008
2:00 PM
Room 308

Submitted to Committee on Finance
Rep. Marcus R. Oshiro, Chair
Rep. Marilyn B. Lee, Vice Chair

Aloha Chair Oshiro and Vice Chair Lee,

L

Please make the establishment of the reentry program mandatory by clarifying the amendments to
chapter 353H, Hawaii ReVised Statutes. The provisions of Act 8 should by mandatory rather than
"directory. "

Mahala for the opportunity to testify.

Sincerely,
Mary Lacques

3/31/2008
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We, the undersigned, support Senate Bill No. 23,J4 and
House Bill No. 2066, Relating to Law Enforcement. TheSE!
measures would require that the Deputy Director for Law
Enforcement and the State Sheriff have graduated from.:l
law enforcement academy. Enactment of thiS State public
policy will better ensure that effective State policies will b~
in place that preserve public and officer safety, approprielte
training of state law enforcement officers is provided, and
law enforcement practices are implemented and followed to
successfully address crime in our State. Thank you for your
support.
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